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19 June 2020 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Now that the sunny weather has arrived we all need to think about keeping safe in the sun. 

 Sun Cream  

This year we are asking parents to apply ‘All Day’ sun cream protection to their child/young person 

before school, as staff will not be able to apply sun cream to pupils due to COVID 19 social distancing 

guidelines. 

Sun Hat 

Please can you also make sure your child/young person has a sun hat in school with their name on.   

Water 

The school will provide water regularly throughout the day. 

We hope that you enjoy the sunshine and keep safe. 

Thank you for your co-operation. 

Kind regards 

 

Rachel Carli 

Head teacher 
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